Tees Valley Sport Partnership Board Meeting
12 December 2018; 9.30 – 11.30am
Teesside University; Curve Building
	Attendees
	Tanya Gray, Sara McIntyre, Steve Chaytor, Mike Crawshaw, Mark Hawkings, Neil Russell, Geoff Brown, Claire Tennyson, Duane Newton, Jean Lordon, Martin Jenkins and Ruth Lowbridge 



	
	Apologies for absence
None


	
	Declarations of Interest
None



	1.
	The purpose of the meeting was to provide an opportunity for the Board working group looking at business development and resilience to report on its progress and to propose a number of actions.


	2. 
	Presentation by Jean and Ruth with contributions from members of the working group.
It was noted;

The working group had met twice with additional work and consultation taking place between meetings.  The group had considered a wide range of options and ideas for further investigation and development before prioritising 3 areas;

Marketing and Communications

· focus on developing brand recognition, social media and promotional tools / activity, improving competency within the team
· preference to appoint specialist on contractual basis for 12 months in first instance, to provide flexibility and value for money

· contract value up to £10,000 inc.vat. February start date

School Health and Well-Being

· initial research and mapping exercise to consider current and possible future opportunities to develop strategic and other health and well-being services and programmes adding value and of interest to schools

· Lis Greenwell proposed as investigator due to her knowledge and experience

· consultancy contract £2,400 inc vat

· draft report 1 February to be presented to the Board on 11 February

Extension of consultancy support from Ruth (Ruth left the meeting for this item)

· building on support provided since June 2018

· exact value of contract and number of days to be finalised through discussion with Mike and Jean.  Contract length to be up to 9 months

Financial plan; the working group proposed funding the 3 pieces of work from Reserves.  A plan detailing the Partnership’s restricted and unrestricted reserves, proposed expenditure and projected income to March 2021 was presented to the Board.



	3.
	Discussion
Directors discussed all options and suggested a number of amendments and additions to the plans.  The 3 proposals were approved and the working group will report on its further progress at the March Board Meeting.



	5.
	Date and venue of next meeting
All meetings will take place in The Curve Building at Teesside University 

Date in March to be confirmed
Monday 10 June 2019, 1pm

Monday 16 September 2019, 1pm

Monday 16 December 2019, 1pm
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